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HAPPY HAPPY NEW YEAR!!! – it is amazing that another full year has come and gone!   

We are looking forward to the New Year with great anticipation! As always, January will be a super-
busy month! Our ANDREWS district starts off 2012 on SATURDAY the 7th.                                         
And then the rest of January shapes up as follows:                                                                          
JANUARY 14 – DENTON  &  DUNCAN   &  MINERAL WELLS   - -   JANUARY 14 & 15 – MCGREGOR    
JANUARY 15 - EAST, TX @ BIG SANDY  &  ADA,OK  - -   JANUARY 21 – MCALESTER                        
JANUARY 21 & 22 - AMARILLO  - -  JANUARY 28 -CLEBURNE  & CLOVIS  - -  JANUARY 28 & 29 - ABILENE. 

Please make sure you do your best to attend as many district ropings as possible – so you can get 
qualified for the Finals in Abilene in July!  Remember that participation at the district level is how you 
qualify for our Finals! The basic rule to keep in mind is that you must participate on THREE different 
dates in your home district or on four different dates in any combination of districts to be qualified for 
the Finals in Abilene in July!  Remember too, that qualifications are by each individual roping 
category…so rope across all the categories you can so you can set yourself up to win more money 
and prizes!!! 

Once you purchase your membership and your card is mailed to you, also enclosed will be a full 
district schedule AND the schedule for the Finals too… if you have any questions about your district 
ropings or the Finals, be sure to contact us. We want to help you in any way we can to make your 
OTRA roping plan a success for 2012!! 

 
 
All our best to all of you,  
Tim & Whitney McCright                                                                                                                                   


